2020 November ENews

Campaign Preview

HTML Source

Plain-Text Email

Details



WHAT'S UP THIS MONTH?

- Seeking Vice President
- Cancelled Holiday Party
- Membership Dues
- Caught on Camera
- Membership Form

November 2020



Seeking 2021 Vice President

Your Lakeside Grover Social Club needs a member who is a full-time resident of The Villages, to serve a two-year Board of Directors term: Vice President in 2021 and President in 2022

The 2021 Vice President will be working with current Board President,

Mike Pelech. Mike would be happy to talk to you about the position or if you have
someone to recommend. Please email Mike at (mpelech@comcast.net).

The Vice President's duties, listed in the ByLaws, can be summarized as:

- Attend Board Meetings to help conduct the Board's approval and oversight functions:
- Step in for the President, when he is not available (for example to run a Board meeting, to approve a draft newsletter, to sign a contract, etc.); and
- Be the Board contact with the Welcoming and Hospitality Committee.

If you are willing to serve our Club as Vice President, or if you know someone who can, please contact a member of the Nominating Committee: Skip Gudeth (Lgudeth@gmail.com), Lorelei Hoff (lwhoff.fl@gmail.com) or Wayne King (sky5777@aol.com). Or, contact Board President, Mike Pelech. The 2021 Vice President will take office in February 2021.

The Nominating Committee and the Board of Directors look forward to working with you.

<Back to top>





Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, we are cancelling the 2020 Holiday Party and the December 2020 New Years' Eve Party. Under the current Recreation Department Rules, we can have entertainment, but, we can have no more than 4 people at a table, all would have to wear masks (except when eating) and because we could not use the kitchen, we would have to serve boxed dinners. Dancing would be permitted, but all would have to wear masks and social distance. None of that is conducive to the format we have always had for the Holiday Party or the New Years' Eve Party.

We are planning a 2021 Holiday Party and a December 2021 New Years' Eve Party. The Board is committed to hold events, as soon as it is safe to do so. We will keep you posted.

Happy Thanksgiving to your and yours,
Mike Pelech, President
Lakeside Grover Board

<Back to Top>



Board Waives 2020-2021 Dues for Current Members

This is a reminder that on September 6, 2020, the Lakeside Grover Board of Directors decided that because we could not hold events in most of 2020, dues will not be collected for the 2020-2021 year, from members who paid their 2019-2020 dues.

Current members will automatically be members from October 1, 2020 to October 1, 2021. And, no refunds will be given. Lakeside Grover has sufficient surplus remaining from 2019-2020 dues that we could still have events in 2021, even without collecting dues from current members.

<Back to Top>

Other Stuff

CAUGHT ON CAMERA

See if <u>you</u> were <u>Caught on Camera</u> last month. And while you're at it, browse through past events all the way back to

MEMBERSHIP FORMS

If you're not a member and want to be . . . or if you want to order one of our niftv name tags . . . or if your contact

June 2012. We all looked younger then . . . because we were! Relive those glorious days of yesteryear.

information has changed, get our Membership Form. Everything you need to know about the next steps are printed right on the form. See . . . don't we make your life easy!

< Back to Top>

Board of Directors & Ticket Sales

President,

Mike Pelech

mpelech@comcast.net

Acting Vice President,

Skip Gudeth

<u>lgudeth@gmail.com</u>

Communications &

Records,

Carol Van Noy

denny.carol@gmail.com

Events Director.

Maureen Brown

mregbrown@gmail.com

Treasurer,

Jim Maloney

golfjkm@yahoo.com

Ticket Sales,

Patti Parker

patti4747@gmail.com

2435 Upper Elmwood Place

Copyright © 2020 Lakeside Grovers Social Club, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of Lakeside Grovers Social Club or you told us you wanted to receive our emails. You can change your email preferences by going to the JOIN US page on our website: https://www.lakesidegrovers.com.

Our mailing address is:

Lakeside Grovers Social Club 2460 Bachman Path The Villages, FL 32162

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

